
Southern Lehigh School District
Office of the Assistant Superintendent
5775 Main Street
Center Valley, PA 18034

January 20, 2022

Good Afternoon,

As a reminder the Southern Lehigh School District will move to mask optional, for students
and staff, on Monday, January 24, 2022.

Adult KN95 masks have been distributed to all buildings.

Student KN95 masks will be distributed upon arrival.

Sincerely,

Karen A. Trinkle, EdD.
Assistant Superintendent


